



13 February 2020


Dear HP Partners,

 

Few of our member HP Partners are facing serious issues relating to fake / spurious HP Supplies 
through HP ND M/s Redington India Ltd.

 

COMPASS tried to resolve the issue with HP and Redington but COMPASS did not got any proper 
response from them. COMPASS also discussed about the matter at  CAB meeting held on 
5th February, 2020.

 

COMPASS has decided to call a meeting of hp Partners on Saturday, 15th February, 2020 at 5 PM. 
Sharp at COPASS Office, to discuss about the issue and further action from COMPASS.

 

Request all the invitees to attend the meeting positively.



